

Welcome to the 2016-2017 school year!

My name is Ms. Lux and I have worked for Chicago Public Schools since the 2000-2001 school year. This is my fifth year at Chase and I am incredibly happy to be part of the Chase family. Previously, I have had different roles as teaching Literacy in the Library, running the Library's book checkout, and Literacy Coach. I will continue to give literacy support to teachers and students in classrooms for part of my day, and I will be teaching World Language and Cultures. Please don't hesitate to reach out to me.

There are many exciting things happening at Chase this school year. One of the first events is the Chase Open House. It is scheduled for September 20, 2017 at 5:00 and I am looking forward to seeing the students and meeting many of the Chase School Families.

Another big event will be the Scholastic Book Fair. The Scholastic Book Fair gives students the change to purchase wonderful new books while at the same time earning money for our school. This year we will have two Book Fairs and the sale dates are November 10-17 and April 16-20 so begin saving your money! ©

Most importantly, we there will be many wonderful opportunities for learning! In class, we will be learning literacy skills and conversational skills in both English and in Spanish, and we will explore many of the cultures of the world.

I am excited to begin the 2017-2018 school year and to make this a great year! Please check out the Chase website at http://www.chase.cps.edu/index.html and to "like" us on Facebook. Don't forget to read EVERY DAY!!!!

Happy learning, Ms. Lux

